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Medicaid Renewals - Reminder 

This communication serves as a reminder that the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
(CMS) has provided guidance that State Medicaid agencies resumed redetermination activities 
between February 1 and April 1, 2023. 

Given this news, it is imperative that we help our Medicaid members renew their Medicaid 
benefits, so they don’t lose their health coverage and continue to receive uninterrupted care.  

As Medicaid redeterminations have resumed, most Medicaid recipients will need to go through 
a redetermination, or renewal, process to keep their Medicaid eligibility and benefits. We need 
your help to ensure your Medicaid patients don’t lose coverage. To find state-specific information, 
including frequently asked questions and other valuable redetermination resources, please visit 
MolinaHealthcare.com/MedicaidRenewals.  
 
You can also contact your local provider Service Manager at 855-322-4076 or 
MFLProviderServicesManagement@molinahealthcare.com if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to providing high-quality health care to our members.. 
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